LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF PERSIA
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Persia Board on October 13, 2022, at 7:00pm at the Persia Town Hall located at 8 West Main Street, Gowanda, New York regarding the adoption of Local Law 2022-3. The purpose of said proposed law is to allow the Town of Persia to adopt a budget for the 2023 fiscal year in excess of the tax levy limit as defined by General Municipal Law Sec. 3-c. Copies of the proposed Local Law are available for inspection at the Town Clerk’s Office located at 8 West Main Street, Gowanda New York. All members of the public will be allowed to speak regarding this proposed Local Law. 
TOWN OF PERSIA
Denise M. Trumpore
Town Clerk
